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MEMBERS:

2025FEB 23 PM 2: 20

Julie LaRue, Chairman
Tim Thompson

David Allen

Regina Sousa

Bryan Meck (absent)

Also present: Mark Cain, Recreation Director

The meeting began at 6:30 PM.

NEW MEMBER:

The Recreation members welcomed their new member Ms. Regina Sousa.

MINUTES:

Mr. Cain made a motion to approve the June 6, 2023 minutes, second by Mr. Thompson.
SUMMER RECREATION:

Mr. Cain explained the summer recreation program and how the program is run to Ms. Sousa.
Mr. Cain said that the summer recreation program is off to a good start. The first week had 230
children in attendance and the second week had 225 children. The bounce house was attended

by 147 children and 155 children participated in the making of tee shirts through Tornado Tee’s.

Mr. Cain said that they have had to ask two children to leave the program. One child was having
behavior issue and one child was just too young and his parents were fine with this.

JULY 3 CELEBRATION:
The July 3 celebration was well attended.

Mr. Cain said that the parking area was full and they had to close it off and turn cars away. Mr.
Cain said that cars were parked up and down the roads.

Mr. Cain said that New York State now requires that all food trucks have a permit. Mr. Cain
said that one vendor did have an issue with providing theirs. The food venders had very good
sales.

SENIOR TRIPS:

Two trips have been scheduled this summer for our Farmington seniors. They will be attending
a trip to see “Beautiful- Carole King” at the Merry-go-round playhouse in Auburn, NY on
August 22, 2023 with a cost of $125.00 for Farmington residents. A trip to see comedian Yakov
Smirnoff at the Seneca Niagara Casino in Niagara Falls, NY on August 15, 2023 at a cost of
$80.00 for Farmington residents.
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The members discussed possibly just charging a flat rate for all trips.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:06 PM.
The next meeting will be held on August 15, 2023 at 6:30 PM.

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes.



